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Dottheim, Steve

From: Henderson, Wess

Sent.  Monday, April 07, 2008 2:32 PM

To: 'Giles Chris'; bill.downey@kcpl.com

Ce: Dottheim, Steve; Riggins Bill; Bassham Terry

Subject: RE: latan Construction Project

Mr. Giles, 1 suggest that a meeting be set involving KCPL, the KCC staff and the MO PSC staff
to explore what it is that KCPL is proposing for the KCC and MO PSC staffs. We in Jefferson
City are unclear as to whether what Mr. Downey and you have suggested is limited to the
“reforecast,” which we understand is nearing completion, or extends to the other activity at the

Iatan site., A meeting at the KCPL offices at 1201 Walnut would seem to be the most central
location. Please provide dates you and the other appropriate KCPL are available for a meeting.

From: Giles Chris [mailto:Chris.Giles@kcpl.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 04, 2008 10:15 AM

To: Henderson, Wess; bill.downey@kcpl.com
Cc: Dottheim, Steve; Riggins Bill; Bassham Terry
Subject: RE: Iatan Construction Project

| apologize for not being able to respond to your e-mail sooner. Bill Downey was out of town due to illness
in his family. As Mr. Downey stated in our telephone conversation on Wednesday, February 20, a
reforecast process of cost and schedule is underway foe both the latan 1 and 2 construction projects.
latan 2 engineering and design is nearly 70% complete. Our expert consultants have indicated it is normal
practice to conduct a reforecast once design reaches 70%, and again at 90% completion for this type of
major project. In addition, latan 1 design is nearly complete and outage schedule and cut-over of the new
equipment is currently under review aleng with cost for latan 1. Mr. Downey's offer to the Commission's
Staff to observe the reforecast process was nothing more than our continued attempt to be as transparent
as possible regarding the design, consfruction, cost and schedule of these projects. We have no
preconceived notion of Staffs role other than observation and monitoring of the process.

From: Henderson, Wess [mailto:wess.henderson@psc.mo.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, February 26, 2008 3:31 PM
To: bill.downey@kcpl.com; Giles Chris
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Mr. Downey and Mr. Giles:

This e-mail is to follow-up on your phone call to Steve Dottheim and myself last Wednesday,
February 20. After giving the matter some thought, | would like to receive in writing with
specificity, what KCPL is proposing regarding Staff involvement on the latan station construction
site. Also, would you please identify what has changed with the project that makes KCPL suggest
that the Staff should become more involved.

Thank you.

Wess Henderson

Executive Direcior
573-751-7435
wess.henderson@psc.mo.gov

1/19/2011



